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CONTINENTAL O1L COMPANY

Hobbs, New Mexico
January 13, 1961

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr, Joe D. Ramey

Dear Mr. Ramey:

In reference to your request of 1-11-6l regarding a Packer
Leakage Test on the Reed A-3 No. 2, 3-20-36, Eumont-Monument Pools,
we have found a file copy of this form in our files which was prepared
on December 14, 1960. Inasmuch as this form was probably lost in
transmission, we have re-typed the form and are submitting herewith for

your approval.

Sincerely,

-~ s

y. A
V. G. McALISTER
District Superintendent
of Production

Hobbs District
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